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Friday 21st October 2022 

  Year 2, 3 and 4 Newsletter 

What have we been 

learning? 

Year 2 

This week Year 2 discovered a 

crashed alien spaceship in our 

outdoor area! We explored it and 

then painted what we thought the 

alien might look like. We also had 

our exit point where we travelled 

around the world! 

Year 3 

This week we have been drawing 

their topics to a close with a quiz 

in geography, dissecting plants in 

science and writing poems. We 

thank Year 3 for all their hard 

work and have a good break.  

Year 4 

In Science, we learnt about the 

food chain, discussing how 

energy is transferred through 

different species. We also wrote 

our magazine recounts about 

meeting a famous book 

character.     

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

  

 
 

 

 

 

House Points 

Seacole 
410 

Shakespeare 
461 

Bannister 
483 

Pankhurst 
420 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget… 

Next week is half term so school will be closed. We will 

re-open on Monday 31st October. Have a lovely half term 

and a Happy Diwali to anyone celebrating in half term 😊  

 

Check out our school website for 

more exciting school news! 
 

 
 

www.parsloesprimary.co.uk 

 

Writer of the Week 
 

Grasshopper – Dion Centipede – Harry 

Oak – Franky  Elm – Joshua 

Maple – Alexandru Beech – Abdullah 

 

 
 

Thought for the week… 

Are you or anyone you know 

celebrating Diwali? How is it 

celebrated? 

 

Ellis  

 

Fatima 

Owen 

Helping at Home 

Over the half term please continue to log into 

Numbots and Times Table Rock Stars to compete in 

your class battles. Read regularly and practise your 

rainbow spellings as these will be retested next term. 

 

 

Dunmi  George 

Ariana 


